
Bass Fishing Team 6th -12th Grades 

The Southland fishing team is a great way to get connected with other students that love to 

fish! The team has won 3 State Championship!  We had a senior awarded a fishing scholarship 

and has joined the college bass fishing team.  Joining the fishing team may open opportunities 

for you too. 

If your child is interested in joining the fishing team or looking for a fishing partner to join the 

team, please answer the questions below.  Have your child turn this form in to the main office 

by May 9, 2025.  If you are unsure and would like more information, please fill out the student’s 

name and your contact information only.   

We will have a fishing team meeting soon.  The school will email the meeting information and 

post the information on social media.  You are welcome to call the main office, 229-924-4406, if 

you have any questions. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please answer the questions below: 

Is your child interested in becoming part of Southland Academy’s fishing team?  YES/NO 
(If no, skip to student name below) 

 
Will your child need a fishing partner?  YES/NO      

If you have secured a fishing partner, please provide your partner’s 
name._______________________________________________________________ 

Do you have a boat that you will use for the tournaments?  YES/NO 

Who will be your boat captain? __________________________________________ 

As a parent are you interested in becoming a boat captain with your boat?  YES/NO 

STUDENT NAME: ____________________________________________ 

PARENT/CONTACT #/EMAIL ADDRESS: 
______________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 


